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Newsletter for November, 2024 

…  
Our last meeting, Pres. Alex Preciado, 1st. Vice Stan Martinez,  2nd Vice Rich 

O’Brien, Treasurer Dan Palermo, Marshall Larry Gallegos, Exec. Committee: 

Chuck Gullo, Charlie Cano and Joe Valenti were present. Also in attendance 

were Larry Shanahan and  Fr. Paolo.  

 

Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved with no corrections or 

objections by the council. Treasurer Dan Palermo gave his report regarding the 

financial status of the council.  Receipts were $15,000.This money came from the 

Merrill Lynch account to cover expenses especially the Xmas party.  

Disbursements were $1,91767. Bills were submitted for review and approval. 

Bills were approved for payment by the council. 

Bal. of the BofA account as of 10/31/24 was $17,450.23.  Merrill Lynch acct. bal. 

as of 10/31/24 was $692,170.52. 

 

The Xmas party has been set. It will be on December 7th, Saturday. A flyer was 

sent out earlier giving time etc. Please respond by 12/2/24 if you are planning to 

attend—need a head count so enough food is prepared. 

Elections were discussed and again the council decided that everyone will serve 

in their current position for another year. Ceremonies will follow.  

Dues: notices will be sent out that will be due on 1/1/25(Happy New Year!). 

 

Our next meeting, will be December 17th.  Doors open at 11am and meeting 

starts at  11:30am.  

Say a little prayer…for everyone especially those who are ill. 
 


